
The German Society of Maryland 
PO Box 1585, Ellicott City, MD 21041 

germansociety-md.com 
 

Submission of Supplemental Materials for 
the 2025 Summer Study Scholarship 

The German Society of Maryland is pleased to inform you that one of your students is applying 
for a scholarship to participate in a 3-week Summer Study program in Germany.  

The application process requires two letters of recommendation from teachers (one of which 
must be the student’s German teacher) and a copy of the student’s transcripts. These materials 
must be transmitted directly by the teachers and school to the German Society of Maryland.  

Applicants have been instructed to give a copy of this letter to the appropriate teachers and 
school administrator to facilitate the timely submission of materials. All materials must be 
received by midnight January 10, 2025. 

You may find more information about our scholarships at germansociety-md.com.  

Information about the summer program itself, which is conducted by the American Association 
of the Teachers of German (AATG) and the Pedagogical Exchange Service (PAD), an agency of 
the German government, may be found at www.aatg.org/summer-study. Please note that 
AATG offers its own scholarships for this program, and the application information listed on 
that page is not relevant to the scholarship offered by the German Society of Maryland.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Steven R. Harper,  
President 

 ......................................................................................................................................................  

Name of Student:  ______________________________________  

☐ Please send the German Society of Maryland a Letter of Recommendation for this 
student.  

☐ Please send the German Society a copy of the student’s transcripts.  
Materials must be sent by email to scholarships@germansociety-md.com 

 


